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Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 13 Parents Consultation Evening – Thursday 23rd November 4-7pm 

Thursday 23rd November is the Year 13 Parents Consultation Evening. This is an online event that 

requires you to book 10-minute consultation slots with each of your child’s teachers. You may book 

slots on the SchoolCloud system from 6pm on Tuesday 14th November.  

The evening’s purpose is for you to discuss your child’s progress at this stage of Year 13, what 

aspects of current practice are working well, areas of practice to improve and gain a deeper 

understanding of the journey between now and final exams next summer. It is a consultative 

experience and will hopefully provide you with a chance to further support your child’s education.  

Home learning, in-class performance and attitude, developing skills within each subject that are 

required for success and anything else relevant to the progress and development of your child can be 

discussed during the consultation. 

I hope you can join your child’s subject teachers that evening and find it a beneficial experience. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr A Carter  

Head of Sixth Form  

https://ladylumleys.schoolcloud.co.uk/

